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Oregon Lawmakers should reject SB 698. 

LAW ABIDING GUN OWNERS ARE NOT THE PROBLEM. 

CONCEALED CARRY HOLDERS ENHANCE PUBLIC SAFETY. 

This bill disarms vulnerable citizens, specifically women and the disabled. Domestic 

violence survivors, disabled individuals and the elderly rely on legally carried firearms 

for their self-defense. The is NO EVIDENCE that banning legally carried firearms 

reduces crime.  

CRIMINALS LOVE NO GUN ZONES. JUST ASK THEM!!!!!!! 

I ASK THAT SB 698 BE REJECTED. 


